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Newsletter 
Email: jerilderie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://jerilderie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
Phone: 03 5886 1331 

Term 4, Week 7 
Principal’s Report 
Welcome to Week 7. There are four weeks of term 
remaining and arrangements for our annual end of 
year events are being completed behind the scenes. 

Staffing for 2020 is currently being finalised. Mrs 
Cameron will be taking up a temporary teaching 
position at Barooga PS in 2020. An Expression of 
Interest (EOI) for a K-2 classroom teacher will be 
advertised this week. Mrs Browning will be returning 
full time next year and will be teaching 3-6. Mrs 
Rhonda Bryce will be working one day per week in 
the role of Learning and Support. I will be supporting 
Literacy and Numeracy and provide Release from 
Face to Face (RFF). I will continue to have two office 
days to complete administration duties. 

This is the last year that NSW school students will 
have Ambulance Cover when on excursion interstate. 
At the end of the year, all reciprocal arrangements 
will cease. From Day 1 of 2020, Wednesday 29th 
January, students will need to have their own 
ambulance cover or some form of travel insurance to 
cover the journey cost if an ambulance is required 
whilst attending an extra-curricular activity 
interstate, eg. swimming carnivals (Yarrawonga Pool), 
excursions, etc. In some cases, students would 
possibly have existing cover as part of their family’s 
private health cover or individual ambulance cover. 
For those parents/caregivers that have a health care 
card, their child would be covered under this. Please 
be advised I will be seeking copies of cover at the 
commencement of Term 1, 2020.  

Have a wonderful week!  Nyree Taylor Principal 
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Beach to Bush Presentation Fun! 
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This Week’s Events (Week 7) 
2020 Captain & House Captain Speeches  
Year 5 students will be presenting speeches for the 
2020 Captains and House Captains positions on 
Thursday at 9:10am. All students are encouraged to 
stand for these important leadership positions. 

Year 6 Personal Development Day 
Mrs Rhonda Bryce and Mrs Catherine Browning will 
be conducting a Personal Development Day for our 
Year 6 students this Friday 29th November. Mrs Bryce 
is available to discuss the topics and outcomes of the 
program with parents. Please phone the office if you 
would like to make an appointment. Parent consent 
is required for students to participate in the 
program. Please complete the permission note 
published on CareMonkey.  

Sporting Schools  
K-6 students are enjoying learning the fundamentals 
of gymnastics this term as part of the Sporting 
Schools program. Sporting Schools is Australia’s 
largest school-based sports participation program to 
help children foster a lifelong interest in sport. 
Students are reminded to wear summer sports 
uniform on Fridays.  

Next Week’s Events (Week 8)  
Year 7 Orientation  
Our Year 6 students will attend their final Year 7 
Orientation Day at Finley High School (FHS) next 
Tuesday 3rd December 2019. Students are asked to 
wear their summer sports uniform and Year 6 t-shirts 
and to take a waterbottle, packed recess and lunch 
or money to purchase food and refreshments from 
the canteen. Note pads and pencil cases are not 
needed for this final orientation day. Parents are 
reminded to contact Purtills bus company regarding 
return bus transport and to return enrolment forms 
to FHS, ensuring all sections and documents are 
completed. Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events  
 Week 7 – November     
Wed 27  

Thu 28 

  

Fri 29 

  

 

 

Canteen  

2020 Captains & House Captains 

Speeches 9:10am  

No Assembly 

Year 6 Personal Development Day  

Scripture  

Sporting Schools 11:30am 

  

Week 8 – December         

Mon 2 

 

Tue 3  

 

Wed 4 

 

Thu 5  

Fri 6 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Ashton Scholastic Book Club due 

Ukulele  

ISP 12:00 – 1:15pm  

Year 7 Orientation Day (FHS) 

ISP 12:00 – 1:15pm  

Canteen  

ISP 12:00 – 1:15pm  

Assembly  

Scripture 

ISP 12:00 – 1:15pm  

  

            

 

 
The following notes have been published 

on CareMonkey.  
Please respond before the due date. 

• 2020 Intensive Swimming Program  
• Year 6 Personal Development Day 
• Year 7 Orientation Day (FHS) 

• Year 6 Farewell Dinner  
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Name: Mrs Cameron 
Age: 101 
Favourite Food: Baked Beans 
Favourite Drink: Fluffy Duck 
Favourite Colour: Blue 
Favourite TV Show: Netflix  
Favourite Movie: The Grinch 
Favourite Holiday Destination: The Moon 
Favourite Thing to do: Sleep 
Pet Hate: Nose picking  
Three famous people you would like to have 
dinner with? Not interested in famous 
people. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Next Week’s Events (Week 8) cont.  
Intensive Swimming Program 
We will be holding our 2020 Intensive Swimming 
Program (ISP) during Weeks 8 and 9 of Term 4. 
Rescheduling the program to the end of the school 
year will enable the establishment of strong class 
and school routines at the commencement of the 
new school year. Mrs Melinda Elith, a teacher at 
Oaklands Central School, will be implementing the 
program with the support of JPS staff. The program 
will operate Tuesday to Friday both weeks from 
12:00 – 1:15pm. There is no charge for your child to 
participate and no pool entry thanks to the 
generosity of Murrumbidgee Council. Please 
complete the permission note on CareMonkey. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Library borrowing has 
now ceased for 2019. 
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3-6 Class Happenings – Poetry  
 

Bluebottle 
Stinging tentacles. 
Danger! Stay away. 

It hurts a lot. 
Portuguese Man O’War. 

By Zara 

 
 

Flags 
Find the flags and stay in the area. 

Look for warning signs. 
Always swim between the red & yellow flags. 

Go swimming with an adult or friend. 
Stay calm and put your hand up. 

By Jessica 

  
 

Shark 
Sharp teeth. 

Stalking their prey. 
Hungry sharks are dangerous. 

Selachimorpha. 
By Josie 

 

Classifieds  
Ladies of the Land Christmas        
Pamper Packs 
The Ladies of the Land Christmas Pamper Packs 
is an initiative to support women on rural 
properties who have been facing severe drought 
by giving them a surprise ‘shoebox’ of items for 
Christmas. As a school community, we would like 
to invite our students, staff, parents and 
community members to donate to this initiative.  

We would like items to be sent into school and 
we can make up the ‘shoeboxes’ to be sent to 
Orange in Central West NSW where from there 
they will be flown by air to outback properties in 
Western NSW, or you may like to make up a 
shoebox of your own. If you do, the organisers 
ask that the boxes be wrapped in newspaper and 
tied with string and do not contain aerosols. 
These boxes can also be left at school.  

All items need to be dropped off at the Office by 
December 5th. We look forward to sending as 
many ‘shoeboxes’ as we can.  
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Summer Uniforms 
The NSW Department of Education (DoE) supports 
the wearing of a school uniform which promotes a 
sense of belonging for students and creates a 
positive identity for the school community. School 
uniforms also contribute to the personal safety of 
students by allowing easier recognition of students 
inside the school and in the community and to 
protect students from injury (for example, items for 
sun protection). JPS expects students to wear the 
uniform during school hours and also sun-safe hats 
for outside activities. Students have been asked to 
keep their hats in their tote trays to ensure they are 
on hand ready for break times.  

Our P&C Association runs a uniform shop via the 
Office. We ask that parents and caregivers utilise 
this service so that students are wearing clothing of 
the same style and colour. To assist families, we 
also have a clothing pool of preloved uniforms 
available free of charge. We seek your cooperation 
in ensuring our students wear their correct uniform 
to school each day. Nothing makes me prouder 
than seeing students in their uniform each morning 
ready to learn.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
   

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Summer Sports Uniform 

Summer Uniform 
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Classifieds 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressions of Interest Wanted 
Train to be a Swimming Teacher/Assistant 

 

All training and assessment will be fully funded       
and run locally. 

 

We are urgently seeking expressions of 
interest from anyone aged 16 yrs and over 

who is willing to train to be a swimming 
teacher or assistant swimming teacher. 

 

Please contact 
Nikki Wane – 0409 134 861 

as soon as possible. 
 

Further course information: 
https://www.royallikesaving.com.au/training/swim-
teaching-austsim  

Would you like to see a 

Learn to Swim Program 
offered locally? 

https://www.royallikesaving.com.au/training/swim-teaching-austsim
https://www.royallikesaving.com.au/training/swim-teaching-austsim
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Christmas Hamper Raffle 
As the end of year approaches, the P&C is     

asking families for donations of various 
Christmas themed items for their annual 

Christmas Hamper Raffle.                                     
The raffle will be drawn on Presentation 
Night on Tuesday 10th December 2019.    

Items can be dropped into the front office.  
Thank you! 

 

Presentation Night Catering 
The P&C will be hosting a BBQ dinner at 

our upcoming Presentation Night on 
Tuesday 10th December 2019.  

 

All meat will be donated by the P&C.  
 

We are asking families to bring a salad 
and a cake/slice to share. 

 

Please nominate what you would        
like to bring by contacting                     

Nicole Wilkinson on 0448 132 877  
by Tuesday 3rd December 2019.  

Thank you!    
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 Expressions of interest 
Due to the impending retirement of a team 
member, the Finley High School P&C are seeking 
to employ a suitable person to fulfil the role of 
canteen coordinator.  

This position is a job share position operating on 
a 6 day per fortnight basis during the four terms 
of the school year, totalling 40.5 hours per 
fortnight. 

The suitable person would need to able to work 
as part of team with the existing canteen 
coordinator as well as volunteer helpers. The role 
also has times of working solo.  

Duties include:  
• Food preparation. 
• Counter sales. 
• Stock ordering. 
• Stock reconciliation 
• Banking. 

Experience is not essential as training is provided. 
The successful applicant would need to already 
possess or have the ability to obtain a working 
with children check and a food handling 
certificate. 

Please send your expression of interest to 
fhspandcassociation@gmail.com by 30/11/2019. 
For any further information please contact Paul 
Jones on 0417 463 083. 
 
 

 

 

 
Newsletter Advertisements 

Any parents or community groups wishing 
to place an advertisement in the JPS 

Newsletter are asked to email it to the 
office  

(jerilderie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au)  
by 3pm Fridays. 

Any advertisements received after this 
deadline will go into the next newsletter. 

Classifieds cont. 
 

School Drive Subsidy 
Parents and caregivers are advised a School 
Drive Subsidy (SDS) is available subject to 
criteria at 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/schoolDriveSubsidy 

The subsidy is for driving school students to 
school or to the nearest transport pick up point. 
If any circumstances change, or if bus travel is 
sought, this will form part of a Bus Service 
Alteration Request (BSAR) from a neighbouring 
operator. Purtills also travel in many areas 
pertinent to Route N0711. 
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